
Legal Notice 
 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
CIP COMMITTEE  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The Rye Capital Improvements Committee (CIP) will hold a public hearing per RSA 675:6 on Monday, 
November 18, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. at the Town of Rye on the draft 2020-2025 Capital Improvements Plan 
(CIP).  Draft copies of the CIP document are available for viewing at the Town Hall and on the Town of 

Rye Website at  https://www.town.rye.nh.us/capital-improvements-program-committee 
 
 

 
Mae Bradshaw, Chairman 
CIP Committee 
 
Posted:  Town Hall, Rye Public Library, Town Website 
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